
 
 
From: University Registrar [mailto:registrar@yale.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 12:25 PM 
To: Students - Yale College <itscomm2@yale.edu> 
Subject: August deadlines for fall term preregistration 

 

Dear Yale College Student: 

Some fall-term courses require preregistration, a placement test, or other action before the term 

begins. Refer to the Preference Selection, Preregistration, and Applications page for August 

deadlines.  

Some courses may not appear on the Preference Selection, Preregistration, and Applications 

page because they use a paper form or other preregistration system. Check course descriptions 

and departmental websites for details about enrollment procedures.  

Sincerely, 

Gabriel G. Olszewski 

University Registrar 

Executive Director, Student Financial and Administrative Services 

 

http://yalecollege.yale.edu/preference-selection
http://yalecollege.yale.edu/preference-selection

